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Hello, 

 

Please record my support in favor of SB 703, providing funding to support non-profit 

legal services that help undocumented and documented Oregon immigrants access 

the legal advice they need to improve their status and stabilize their lives. During this 

perilous time in our federal government, we need to protect those people who are 

part of the fabric of Oregon's communities, working and contributing to these 

communities in so many ways. I can't imagine people I know and work with being 

ripped from my community because they did not have access to legal services. We 

must protect Oregon communities and people! 

 

Thank you, 

Andrea Hills 


